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IMPORTANT
NOTICE FOR
PATIENTS

MOUNJARO (TIRZEPATIDE)
FOR WEIGHT LOSS

Please be aware that this GP practice is not
currently prescribing Mounjaro

(Tirzepatide) for weight loss.

WHY?
Mid & South East Essex ICB has not commissioned
this practice to prescribe Mounjaro for weight management
purposes.

While some patients may have received Mounjaro under
previous or historic arrangements, these are not being newly
initiated and only existing prescribing arrangements remain in
place at this time.

If you have questions about your current treatment or
weight management options, please speak to a clinician.
For updates on local prescribing policy, please visit the Mid
& South Essex ICB website or speak to your pharmacy or
care team.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING
Your health and safety remain our top priority.
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